

No. 1 The Terrace PO Box 5013 Wellington 6145 New Zealand T+64 4 496 2000

John M. Wilson fyi-request-3222-23848707@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: H201503948

Dear Mr Wilson

Transfer of request for official information to All District Health Boards

Thank you for your request for official information, received on 4 September 2015, requesting:

I want to know for each public hospital:

- Do they obtain any revenue directly or indirectly from car parking charges;
- When they began receiving any such revenues;
- The amount of money received each year in car parking charges;
- If charges are just levied against members of the public and/or if staff are expected to pay too.
- If there are any exemptions or limits to the charges imposed at each site.

As a result, I have decided to transfer your request to all the District Health Boards under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision to transfer your request for information.

Yours sincerely

Liz McMillan Manager

Government Relations

cc Chief Executives, All DHBs All District Health Boards

Encl Request for information from John M. Wilson